Prime Minister Najib Razak,

Main Block, Perdana Putra Building,

Federal Government Administrative Centre, 62502,

Putrajaya,

Malaysia

Dear Prime Minister,

As you are probably aware, The United Nations Special Rapporteur on cultural rights, Karima Bennoune, recently visited Malaysia. In her preliminary report, released on September 21, 2017, she is very appreciative of the breadth and variety of cultural expression in your country.

However, in the report, she also calls for the repeal of the Sedition Act and other laws that lead to censorship and persecution of writers, journalists, publishers, and other media personnel. Furthermore, the report calls for nine charges against cartoonist Zulkiflee Anwar “Zunar” Ulhaque under the Sedition Act, as well as a travel ban on him, to be dropped.

I respectfully ask that the Malaysian government take these recommendations to heart and take appropriate action without delay. Thank you for your attention to this important matter.

Sincerely,

